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Date : 10" July 2024

To: All UG Students

Subject: Revision in Minimum Credit Requirement for Promotion

Dear Students,

The institute would like to inform you of an important revision in the academic regulations
regarding the minimum credit requirement for promotion to the next academic year.

As per the resolution approved in the Academic Council meeting dated 5th July 2024, the minimum
credit requirement for students to be eligible for promotion to the next class has been revised.
Henceforth, students must attain at least two-thirds of the credits designated for the completed
academic year (rounded down to the nearest whole number) to be eligible for promotion.

This revision in the Academic Regulations will be applicable for all BTech. student promotions
conducted after the results of the Academic Year 2023-24.

We urge all students to familiarize themselves with this updated requirement and plan their
academic progress accordingly. Should you have any questions or need further clarification
regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact the Academic Office.

Best regards,
z f 50\%\%
Dr. A. K Kokane Prof.(Dr.)\U.A. Dabade
I/C Dean Academics I/C Director




